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Cougar Corner- Monthly Newsletter

Damiansville Elementary- 618/248-5188

School News Upcoming Events

PTO News

Check out our school website for monthly updates: 
https://dville62.com/

- Please take time to complete the 
5Essentials survey by March 4th. We value 
your feedback about DGS.

5Essentials Parent Survey Link

- Friday, March 1st is Cougar Crew Friday. We 
will recognize our patient crew members 
from February + focus on fairness. 
Remember to wear Cougar Crew shirts! 

- Cougar Crew Word of the Month for March.  Is 
Fairness. When we are fair we are treating all 
people reasonable and with honesty. 

- DGS is hiring! We are looking for a full time 
Cook & Paraprofessional.  Please spread the 
word. Letters of interest can be sent to: 
khawley@dville62.com. 

- Our Heart Heroes Challenge challenge ends 
March 1st. Thanks to all who donated! We will 
have our assembly on March 8th. 

March:
1- Heart Heroes Donations Due

1- FOTC Fish Fry
8- Dismissal @ 11:45
8- FOTC Fish Fry
11- No School- Spring Break

12-14- Spring Book Fair
15- End of Qtr 3
15- FOTC Fish Fry
18- Board Meeting @ 7:00
22- FOTC Fish Fry
22- Report Cards Home Q3

27- Dismissal @ 1:45
28 & 29- No School 
                (Easter Break)

29- FOTC Fish Fry
31- Happy Easter

Meeting-  Wed. March 6th 
-  6:30 (Science Lab)

Thank you to all sponsors + 
participants from our Trivia 

Event for the PTO! 

https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/?target_name=parent
mailto:khawley@dville62.com

